


MEMORANDUM





TO:  Task Force On Bibliographic Access, etc


From: W. T. O’Malley


Date: 960412


Re: Final Report





Attached is a copy of our Final Report.  Considering the time frame, I’m quite plesead with the results of our work, and would like to take this opportunity of expressing my thanks to each and every one of you. No doubt that when this report is considered by the Director some changes will be made. I am told that he is planning a general meeting for all staff when the reports of all of the Task Forces will be discussed. There will probably be changes as a result. But that is fine with me. In the meantime, I would like to assure you that I will be trying to implement some of the recommendations immediately, and I will use this report as a beacon for the future. It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve on this Task Force with you.


